
From: Denzil Dudley
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2010 12:40 PM
To: Anna Heuston
Cc: Matthew Price - Jersey
Subject: States of Jersey Media Working Party - Public Call for Evidence.
**************************************************************************************
This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.
 
If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).
 
The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http://intranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm
**************************************************************************************
 

Dear Sirs,

The BBC acknowledges that, in several areas, some form of media accreditation is a relatively common practice.
Should the States be minded to introduce, or formalise such a system with regard to any aspect of States'
business, BBC Jersey would, naturally, wish to be so accredited.

That is all we feel we can contribute, as we believe it is not our place to determine what, or who constitutes "the
Media," nor to participate in the States' efforts to do so.

Yours faithfully,

Denzil Dudley
Editor BBC Jersey

 
 

http://www.bbc.co.uk
This e-mail (and any attachments) is confidential and may contain personal views which are not the
views of the BBC unless specifically stated.
If you have received it in error, please delete it from your system.
Do not use, copy or disclose the information in any way nor act in reliance on it and notify the sender
immediately.
Please note that the BBC monitors e-mails sent or received.
Further communication will signify your consent to this.
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